
23 February 2022 

Groton Planning Board 

Members Present: Deb Johnson, Ray Blake, David Madden, Kristina Madden, Dave 

LaBar, John Rescigno 

Members Absent: Russ Carruth 

Other Attendees: Anne Joyce 

Meeting Open: 6:52 PM 

Members label addresses, fill with a proposed zoning informational letter and 

map, and seal already stamped envelopes. This mailing will be sent to all of Groton’s 

property owners. The board wishes to thank Anne Joyce for attending the meeting and 

helping with this task.  

No further business to be discussed. 

Kristina makes a motion to close the meeting at 7:37 PM, David Madden seconds 

this motion with all in favor.  


